
March 1, 2018

2018 MEMBERSHIP FEES

WELCOME BACK! REGISTRATIONUPCOMING DATES

During the winter 
season, the KTC Board 
members have been 
working to prepare for 
the 2018 tennis 
season. 
Now that spring is in 
the air, Early Bird
Membership 
Registration and sign-
up for Tennis Camps 
begin March 1st. 
More information 
regarding 2018 fees 
and important dates is 
available on the 
website:
kingstontennisclub.com

NEWSLETTER

March 1 to March 31: 
Early Bird Registration 

Saturday, April 28: 
2018 Opening Day!

Saturday, April 28: 
Junior Open House

Saturday, May 5: 
Adult Open House

Membership Early Bird Rate Regular Rate

Adult $322 $368

Couple $485 $555

Family $643 $737

Student or Junior $203 $231

Registration for 
membership and junior 
camps is available online!

Please pay either 
online(Interac e-
Transfer), or by cheque 
(by March 31st )

How to Renew Your 
Membership

KTC Interac e-Transfer 
Instructions with TD Bank 
Example

http://www.kingstontennisclub.com/
http://kingstontennisclub.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6d03a744b648e50a1586eb2eb&id=e85bb2326c&e=283569b11a
http://docs.wixstatic.com/ugd/cd6d6c_2dd882865a8e4b149c6145e1e8660ba0.pdf
http://docs.wixstatic.com/ugd/cd6d6c_67faa9e0537944e2a35bfc4b66570f97.pdf


AUSTRALIAN OPEN VIEWING

2018 KTC BOARD

STAFF NEWS

Back Row: Claire Tremblay, Dave Stocks, Sam Faris, Mike 
Bartlett, Taco Meuter, Doug Bowie, Bob Goddard, Bud 
Nelson
Front Row: Viki Andrevska, Paula Loh, Chloe WIlson, 
Nerissa Mulligan, Gill Turnbull

About 20 keen KTC members and friends watched 
the Australian Open Men’s Singles Final at Don 
Cherry's Grill on Sunday, January 28th. Roger 
Federer defeated Marin Cilic in a five set final, and 
although some people knew the result they kept 
quiet for those who had not seen the match. The 
company was great and the food was excellent!

We have many socials planned for the 2018 Season, 
so stay tuned for details!

Tennis Pro

We would like to hire an 
additional Tennis Pro for the 
2018 season. Any interested 
applicants with Club Pro 1 
certification, should send a 
cover letter and resume to:
jobs@kingstontennisclub.com

Stewards

KTC is currently in the 
process of hiring the 2018 
Stewards.  We hope to 
introduce them in the next 
newsletter.

KTC

KTC is a non-profit family-
oriented club located 
downtown on a quiet, tree-
lined street.  It provides 
many ways for players to 
participate, from lessons 
and summer camps to 
ladders, socials and 
tournaments. 
There are seven outdoor 
courts available for booking. 
We welcome members of all 
ages, from beginner to 
advanced.



In addition to being a great investment in our health and 
happiness, a list of other reasons members love KTC: 

Convenience
• Online booking service

• Twitter feed to provide updates on court conditions

• Stewards provide information and sell supplies

• No court fees; one flat rate covers the entire season

• Affordable street parking readily available

High Quality Playing Environment
• Windscreens

• Courts free of playground pebbles

• Well-maintained courts

• Stewards on duty to assist with drying/sweeping courts

• Court lighting for evening play

Opportunities to Learn & Play
• Singles & Doubles Ladders

• Tournaments

• Ball machine available for rent

• Hitting wall available for practice

• Pros available to teach private and group lessons

• Players of all levels readily available – no need for a 

regular tennis partner

• Member discounts for our popular summer tennis camp

Social Opportunities
• Welcoming atmosphere and sense of community

• Round robin tennis socials

• Rogers Cup private suite

• Post-game informal socializing on the deck

At a recent KTC board 

meeting it was decided 

that we will strive for 

clearer approval from the 

membership before 

committing to a final 

capital project. This has 

resulted in additional 

inquiries from within the 

Board concerning the 

capital project that was 

voted on by the 

membership at the 2017 

AGM.  We are also 

keeping an open mind 

about other possible 

courses of action that 

have been raised at 

Board meetings. For 

example, in order to be 

better informed, we have 

obtained an estimate for 

renovating the existing 

club house.

More information will be 

shared with the 

membership as it 

becomes available.

CAPITAL PROJECT 
UPDATE BENEFITS OF KTC MEMBERSHIP

2018 TOURNAMENTS at KTC

KASSAA (local highschools): May 15

EOSSAA (local highschools): May 22

KTC Mixed Doubles: June 15-17

KTC Men’s/Women’s Doubles: July 20-22

KTC Men’s/Women’s Singles: August 17-19


